
	
	Thunderbird Fire District
PO BOX 238
Maricopa, AZ 85139
520-251-3122







February 2024


DONATION REQUEST					501c3 #23265923



Dear Sir or Madam:

Thunderbird Volunteer Fire District would like to request a donation from your establishment. The Fire District is trying to help raise money for operating expenses for the District by having a raffle and Steak Dinner on February 17, 2024. We are dependent on Pinal county property taxes for our budget. Our budget for 2023-2024 is just under $26,000.00, of which about $15,000 will be used for insurance on our fire trucks and workers’ comp insurance.

	 We are humbly asking for a donation of a raffle item, be it goods or service, or a donation of food or other items needed for the Steak Dinner. 

   




Thank you for your generosity and support 


Sincerely,


Allen Allcott 
Fire Chief
Thunderbird Volunteer Fire District
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